
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Assistant Headteacher [Boarding] at Ripon 
Grammar School.   
 
The post arises as a result of the division of the current pastoral deputy head’s 
responsibilities. It is therefore a new addition to the Senior Leadership Team and reflects the 
growing importance that boarding plays in the life of Ripon Grammar School. 
 
This is therefore an exciting post to hold at a key stage in the school’s development. The 
successful applicant would be expected to drive forward the school’s ambitious plans for 
boarding, as well as run one of its two boarding houses. It is a residential post and family 
accommodation will be provided.     
 
Our students are bright, motivated and academically demanding; as a result, Ripon 
Grammar School is a very rewarding place to work. The staff are highly professional, sociable 
and supportive and we take professional and career development seriously.  
 
Application Procedure 
 
If you are interested in this post, please complete the online application form attached to 
this advert.  Please also include a letter of application outlining why you want this job  
and how you would fulfill the requirements of the post.  
 
The closing date for receipt of applications is Wednesday, 4 December 2019 
 
Interviews to be held on Wednesday, 11 December 2019 
 
If you have not heard from me following the closing date then please assume your 
application has been unsuccessful. 
 
Thank you for your interest in our School. 

 
 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
 


